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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Deputies from the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office responded
about 9:15 p.m. Thursday, June 2, 2022, to reports of a drive-by shooting in the 700 block of
Cartwright Drive in West Ashley.

The deputies determined that multiple shots were fired outside a home, but no injuries were
reported. Vehicles were struck by the gunfire.

Witnesses could not immediately provide a description of the suspect vehicle. No arrests have
been made. Anyone with information can contact the Sheriff’s Office by calling dispatch at
843-743-7200.


